

5130 Riverside Drive • Chino, CA 91710 • 909.628.1201 • www.chino.k12.ca.us

BOARD OF EDUCATION: Andrew Cruz . Christina Gagnier . Irene Hernandez-Blair . James Na . Joe Schaffer . SUPERINTENDENT: Norm Enfield, Ed.D.

January 8, 2019

Dear Chino Valley Unified School District Friends and Family,

Chino Valley Unified School District strives to provide every student with a rigorous and relevant 21<sup>st</sup> century education. The perennial successes of our students and our schools are an indication that we are doing something right. But there is truth to the saying "it takes a village," and validity in the statement that our school district is very much fortified by the communities we serve. Our strong relationships with local businesses, law enforcement agencies, and community organizations are a testament to our belief that together we are stronger for our youth.

One way you can be a part of our village is to support our students in their continuing academic pursuits by sponsoring the Tenth Annual Julie Gobin Memorial "Hit the Greens for Scholarships" Golf Tournament. The Tournament is hosted by School Portraits by Adams Photography of Chino and is designed to provide generous scholarships to graduating seniors pursuing a college education, as well as to provide a relaxing day of fun and golf. The tournament will be held on Monday, March 4, 2019, at Western Hills Country Club in Chino Hills with a start time of 11:00 a.m. followed by a reception and dinner beginning at 4:00 p.m.

Your support enables us to ensure that our students have the resources and tools they need to be successful in college. You can help ease their financial burdens by sponsoring this event. All proceeds will be gifted to successful scholarship applicants. To date, the event has raised nearly \$250,000 in scholarship money.

Your company's name will be advertised on signs placed appropriately throughout the golf course. The Tournament will also be promoted in the local media and on school district social media. Sponsorship information and price levels are attached.

Any support you can provide will be an investment in our students' future. If you have any questions, please contact me at 909.628.1202, ext. 1100; or Imee Perius at 909.628.1202, ext. 1616.

With much appreciation,

Norm Enfield, Ed.D. Superintendent

NE:IP:sg

Attachment